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Wenxue Wu, Professor 
College of Veterinary Medicine， 
China Agriculture University 
No.2 Yuanmingyuan West Road, Haidian District, Beijing, 100193 
China 
 
Dear Wenxue, 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of National Mastitis Council (NMC) with regard to the Farm visiting 
taking place January 27-28, cooperation on co-sponsoring international conference in China taking 
place January 29 and NMC 57th Annual Meeting taking place January 30-February 2, 2018, in 
Tucson, Arizona, USA. 
 
We cordially invite you to attend the board member meeting of NMC, where we will  summing up 
the experience and lessons of holding 2017 International Bovine Mastitis Conference in China, and 
discuss the details of the preparatory works for co-sponsoring 2019 International Bovine Mastitis 
Conference in China.   
 
We also invite you to attend the NMC 57th Annual Meeting, where will discuss the latest technical 
and applied information related to udder health, milking management, milk quality and milks safety. 
People from all over the world attend this international forum, which is targeted toward all 
individuals interested in mastitis control and quality milk production, including veterinarians, 
producers, researchers, extension specialists, consultants, industry suppliers, field staff, regulatory 
officials and students. In this regard, on behalf of the Organizing Committee, we are very pleased to 
welcome you to join the “NMC 57th Annual Meeting”, and give poster presentation.  Additionally, 
this conference will offer an unforgettable experience in exploring new opportunities. 
 
To learn more about the National Mastitis Council, please visit: www.nmconline.org 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Kristy Mach 
Associate Director 
National Mastitis Council 
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